
 

 

7th April 2021 

To 

 

The General Manager  
Department of Corporate Relations  

BSE Limited 
Sir Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  

Dalal Street 

Fort  
Mumbai 400 001 

 

The Vice President  
Listing Department  

The National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza 

Bandra Kurla Complex 

Bandra (East) 
Mumbai 400 051 

 

 

 

Sub:    Intimation regarding closure of MSP Contract with Unique Identification Authority 

of India (UIDAI) 

 

Symbol:        NSE                                  : HCL-INSYS     

                      BSE (For Physical Form): 179 

                      BSE (For Demat Form):  500179 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

HCL Infosystems Ltd (“HCLI”) is a public listed entity, having its registered office at 806, Siddharth, 

96, Nehru Place, New Delhi – 110019. 

1. We refer to our letter and press release dated 10 August 2012 regarding the contract (“MSP 

Contract”) executed between HCLI and Unique Identification Authority of India (“UIDAI”) on 

7 August 2012, for appointment of HCLI as the managed services provider (“MSP”) to 
implement and manage the Central ID Repository (CIDR) for UIDAI.   

 
2. We would now like to bring to your attention that HCLI’s obligations under the MSP Contract, 

and ad hoc arrangements with UIDAI thereafter, ended on 6 April 2021. Thereafter, HCLI will 

only provision annual maintenance contracts (“AMC”) and software licences to UIDAI during 
the period from 7 April 2021 to 6 August 2021. 

 

You are requested to kindly take the same on record. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For HCL Infosystems Limited 

 

 

 

 

Komal Bathla 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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